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Comments: There should be an Environmental Impact Statement before anything happens with this coaster.

Bringing an extra 100,000 humans into the Sandia Mountains will absolutely bring a large increase in noise, trash

and peace for those who recreate to escape such things. The mountain is sacred to the Tiwa People, and that

should be respected above all else. The solution I can offer up is to make a coaster in Albuquerque, anywhere in

town. It will be more exciting to be speeding along the city at 30mph cruising on a coaster. It's an easy name

change too, "The Albuquerque City Coaster." Less trash in the mountains, less development in the mountains,

less people in the mountains. Please can we leave sacred land alone. 


